BRADBURNE RECEIVED
BRILLER & CLERK'S OFFICE

JOHNSON, LLC | MAY 3 '1 2005

TE OF ILLINOIS
Pgmion Control Board

May 31, 2005 Via Hand Delivery

Ms. Dorothy M. Gunn

Clerk \@
Tllinois Pollution Control Board
JRT Center ' |

100 W. Randolph Street — Suite 11-500
Chicago, 1llinois 60601

Subject: Proposed New and Updated Rules for Measurement and Numerical Sound Emissions
Standards; Amendments to 35 IIl. Adm. Code 901 and 910
PCB R03-09

Dear Ms. Gunn:

On behalf of Kropp Forge, please allow this correspondence to serve as formal, written comment to the
above-referenced matter. Specifically, while Kropp Forge believes that it is not necessary to seek site-
specific relief within the scope of this rulemaking, Kropp Forge is, nevertheless, exercising an abundance
of caution and filing this comment to preserve its right to seek a permanent site-specific allowable
operational level from the Illinois Pollution Control Board consistent with 35 Ill. Adm. Code 901.105(d).
Kropp Forge will file such request as soon as possible and as necessary.

Should you have any questions or need additional information prior to the filing of a site-specific request,
please feel free to contact me at 773-320-9231.

Thank you for your courtesies and cooperation with this request.

Very truly yours,
BRADBURNE, BRILLER & JOHNSON, LLC

Therese M. Dorigan

1N CINA

cc: Thomas F. Pollard — Kropp Forge
Ron Wilson — Kropp Forge
David Hill — Park-Ohio

162 North Franklin Street, 4" Floor, Chicago, Illinois 60606
: Voice 312.726.8556 Fax 312.726.8514




